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Please join the Drew Theological School
as we gather to express our appreciation to


Dr. Otto Maduro
Professor of World Christianity
Drew faculty member 1992-2013
Friday, May 10, 2013
A Latino philosopher and sociologist of religion, whose brilliance and passion have indelibly touched so many in the academy and the church around the globe, Dr. Maduro will be retiring this June after 20 years of service to the Drew community.




Please share your memories and wishes in the 
online guest book at drew.edu/otto.
You can share pictures of Otto Maduro with us for a video which will be shown at the party by e-mailing ottomaduroparty@gmail.com.
Individuals needing assistance should contact the Housing, Conference, and Hospitality Office at (973) 408-3103 at least five working days prior to the event to ensure appropriate arrangements.
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Retirement Party for
Dr. Otto Maduro
Friday, May 10, 2013
6:00 p.m. - Reception
6:30 p.m. - Toasts, Testimonials and Tributes
8:00 p.m. - Dancing to the
music of Grupo Musical Caribe

Crawford Hall,
Ehinger Center
RSVP by April 30
Questions? Please contact Angella Son, Associate Professor of Psychology and Religion, at (973) 408-3260 or ason@drew.edu.
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Connect with Drew Online!
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Office of University Advancement
Alumni House
Drew University
Madison NJ 07940
(973) 408-3229 alumni@drew.edu





	


